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Birthday Treats 

We are currently putting plans in place for alternative ways for pupils to mark their birthdays in class. In 

the meantime, pupils can still bring in birthday treats to share, but we are asking for these to be brought 

in two days in advance, following COVID guidance. Thank you for your cooperation. 
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Fundraising for the Little Princess Trust 

Evie (Year 6) has cut  

her hair and donated it  

to the ‘Little Princess  

Trust’, a charity that  

provides wigs to  

children with cancer to  

restore their confidence  

and identity. You can  

donate to this worthy  

cause on  

Evie’s fundraising page.  

Well done Evie! 

 

 

October 2022 

Mon 24 – Fri 28  Half Term 

Mon 31 Back to School 

November 2022 

Tues 1 Y4 Art Project 

Thurs 3 Y4 Art Project 

Thurs 3 Y1 Walk to War Memorial 

Mon 7 Y1 Phonics Presentation 

Tues 8 Y2 Class Liturgy 

Wed 9  School Photos 

Thurs 10 Y5 Swimming 

Fri 11 Donating Toiletries & Gifts 

Thurs 17  Y5 Swimming 

Fri 18  Donating Sweet & Chocolates 

Thurs 24  Y5 Swimming 

 

Luke 18:1-8 
‘I tell you, he will see that  

they get justice.’ 

 

Word of the Week: occasionally 

Year 6 Residential 

Year 6 returned today from a wonderful 

week of excitement and adventure. Our first 

visit to Marchant’s Hill has been an 

overwhelming success with glowing feedback 

from both pupils and adults. Check out the 

school facebook page for more details and 

photos. 

 

Parent Teacher Association 

A big thank you to everyone who showed interest 

in being involved in a new PTA. We will send out 

information about an initial meeting soon. 

 

Christians against Poverty 

CAP is a free debt counselling and advice service  

 based at Arun Church ‘that 

offers a non-judgemental 

ear and a real solution to 

your debts.’ If you are 

struggling with debt, you 

can call them on 0800 

3280006 or visit their 

website at www.capuk.org.  
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